
Thomas D. Gatlin
General Manager, Nuclear Plant Operations

803.345.4342

A SCANA COMPANY August 28, 2007

Document Control Desk
Director, Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Sir/Madam:

Subject: VIRGIL C. SUMMER NUCLEAR STATION
DOCKET NO. 50/395
OPERATING LICENSE NO. NPF-12
RENEWAL OF QA APPROVAL CERTIFICATE NO. 0479

South Carolina Electric & Gas Company (SCE&G) hereby requests a renewal of its Quality
Assurance Program Approval for Radioactive Material Packages No. 0479. SCE&G's
Operational Quality Assurance Program meets the requirements of Appendix B to 10 CFR 50
and is described in Chapter 17.2 of the Virgil C. Summer Station Final Safety Analysis Report
(FSAR). Changes to Section 17.2 of the FSAR are processed in accordance with 10 CFR
50.54 and submitted as required by 10 CFR 50.71.

Should you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Mr. Charles McKinney
at (803) 345-4723.

Very truly yours,

Thomas D. Gatlin
CJM/TDG/cm

c: P. A. Mothena
J. K. Peterson
M. N. Browne
RTS (LTD 277)
File (814.15, LP 390)
DMS (RC-07-0131)
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